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Agenda

● School Visits

● Community Engagement

● District Themes in Action

● Kindergarten Info Sessions (Class of 2035)

● Spotlight on Excellence



Recently completed:

- BHS (11/18)
- Ruffin Ridley (11/19)
- Runkle (11/22)

Upcoming:

- BEEP (12/3)
- Baker (12/9)
- Driscoll (12/10)

Superintendent 
School Visits 
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Elements of Our Theme in Action

Building 
Relationships

K-8 Parent Teacher 
Conferences

School staff completed their 
first round of parent teacher 
conferences which began on 
Wednesday, November 10. 

Creating a 
Culture of Care
Spirit Days at Baker

To foster community building, 
community spirit, and school 
connectedness, Baker Spirit 
Days are developed by an active 
group of teachers with 
extensive student input. Spirit 
Days returned to the Baker 
Community this year on Friday, 
November 19 with Crazy 
Hair/Hat Day!

Eliminating 
Barriers
HBCU College Fair

Brookline METCO hosted its 
first HBCU (Historically Black 
Colleges and Universities) 
College Fair and on-the-spot 
admissions event this week. 
Students had an opportunity 
to practice interviewing skills 
and get advice in-person from 
admissions professionals.



Community Engagement

11/18: BHS Global 
Leadership student 

project 
presentations with 

Mr. Grande 

11/12: Meeting with 
SEPAC parents and 

guardians

11/20: BHS Boys 
Soccer wins the 
Division 1 State  
Championship!

11/15: Coalition for 
Anti-Racism 

Education
parent meeting

NESAC Site Visit

● New England 
Association of Schools 
and Colleges

● Decennial Accreditation 
Visiting Team Member

● Chicopee High School

● 11/14/21-11/17/21



Registration for rising 
Kindergarten students 
begins on January 4, 
2022.
The Office of Registration and 
Enrollment (ORE) will host 
public two information sessions 
on the enrollment process on 
12/9 and 1/11/22. 

Families can RSVP for either 
session at 
www.brookline.k12.ma.us/k-info

Welcome
Class of 2035!

PSB & BPD

Charting the next 
phase of 

partnership

Timeline:

-Align with our PSB 
budgeting/staffing process

-New Chief Selection Process is 
expected to conclude in April 2022 

-Next steps:

-consult Town Administrator

-consult with BPD Administration 
to review SRO functions
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Spotlight on 
Excellence

PSB 2021
Project 351 Ambassador
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